
Federal Communications Commission 

 Washington, D.C. 20554  

March 28, 2022   

 

Via Certified Mail and Electronic Mail 
 

New York Spectrum Holding Company, LLC 

12020 Sunrise Valley Drive 

Suite 115 

Reston, VA 20191 
michael.do@nybbsat.com  

 

Re:  Request for Reinstatement, 

Extension of Station License and 

Silent Authority, and Tolling 

 WAGC-LD, Atlanta, GA 
 KVFW-LD, Fort Worth, TX 

Fac ID Nos. 190105 and 53433 

 LMS File Nos. 0000154831, 

0000151450, and 0000154823 

 
Dear Licensee, 

 

This concerns the requests to reinstate and extend the stations’ licenses and extend silent authority 

filed by New York Spectrum Holding Company, LLC, licensee of the above-captioned low power 

television stations (Stations).  This letter also concerns the licensee’s request for tolling of WAGC-LD’s 
construction permit.   We are unable to process the Requests without additional information.  Therefore, 

please provide the following information for each of the Stations: 

1. Since the stations went silent, a detailed accounting of all steps taken to resume operations 

including dates for each action and supporting documentation. 

2. Since the stations went silent, a detailed accounting of any and all compelling circumstances 

outside of your control that prevented the resumption of service including dates of each 
circumstance and supporting documentation.  Please describe how such circumstance(s) 

directly impacted the resumption of service. 

3. For each station, a detailed accounting of what construction remains and a timeline/plan of 

how and when you expect to complete construction and begin operations. 

Please file the above-outlined information in the form of an amendment to each of the Requests.  
You are reminded that all statements must be truthful and are being filed under penalty of perjury.  

Failure to submit this information within 30 days of the date of this letter will result in the dismissal of the 

Requests and cancellation of the Stations’ licenses.1 

 
1 As noted in a separate letter, the construction permit for KVFW has automatically been forfeited.  To the extent the 

license is reinstated, NYSHC will need dot file a new displacement application.  See Letter from Barbara A. 
Kreisman to New York Spectrum Holding Company, LLC (Mar. 28, 2022) available a t LMS File No. 000053902.  
As part of its reply to this letter NYSHC should provide information regarding whether it plans to file a new 

displacement application and a timeline for doing so given the forfeiture of its construction permit.  
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For questions or additional information on this matter, please contact Shaun Maher, Video 

Division, Media Bureau at 202-418-2324 or Shaun.Maher@fcc.gov. 

 
Sincerely, 

 

/s/ 

 

Barbara A. Kreisman 
Chief, Video Division  

Media Bureau 

 

cc (via electronic mail): Kathleen Victory, Esq. 
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